Nursery Newsletter

Autumn 2

Dear parents and carers,

This half term our topic will be ‘Traditional Tales and Christmas’. The children
will share traditional tales and participate in activities linked to the stories.
Then we will be learning songs for our Christmas performance! We are also
having a Christmas stay and play session details are on the dojo app.

Our stories for this half term are Dear Zoo, Beegu and The Three Billy Goats.
Our maths work will focus on counting by touching one item at a time,
recognising numbers, shape recognition and developing positional language.
We will also be wrapping up warm and exploring our outdoor area.

PE lessons will run on a Thursday and we will be sending home a book to share
together on a Friday.

We hope you are enjoying seeing on Dojo what the children have been up to,
please feel free to add comments and your own photos about what the
children have been doing at home.

We are really looking forward to the run up to Christmas!

Thank you,

The nursery team



